
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

From: Alexandre Colo
To: Kervin Alfred
Subject: FW: Resignation letter from Claudia McMahon
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 10:01:45 AM

FYI
 

 
Hours of Operation Mon – Thurs 7am to 6pm
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to City officials regarding
City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Steve Hickman <steve.hickman@att.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 10:01 AM
To: Alexandre Colo <Alexandre.Colo@copbfl.com>
Subject: Resignation letter from Claudia McMahon
 
1/22/2024 Claudia McMahon 27 NE 16 Ave Pompano Beach FL 33060 Dear City Clerk, Recycling and Solid Waste Advisory Committee members, and whom it may concern, I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Recycling and Solid Waste Advisory
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart
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1/22/2024
 
Claudia McMahon
27 NE 16 Ave
Pompano Beach FL 33060

 

Dear City Clerk, Recycling and Solid Waste Advisory Committee members, and whom it may
concern,

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Recycling and Solid Waste Advisory
Committee. I will be relocating to another city and can no longer serve on the committee. My
last meeting date will be February 1, 2024

It has been a pleasure serving and I am grateful for the opportunity to have made a
contribution to this wonderful City of Pompano Beach.

I have enjoyed working with you all and I am proud of our accomplishments.
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I wish all the members and staff of the Recycling and Solid Waste Advisory Committee all the
best in the future.

 Sincerely,

Claudia McMahon
Claudia McMahon
 
 
 


